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Dear Colleague

Thank you for your interest in the position of English Teacher at Prenton High School for
Girls.

We are the only all girls’, non-selective, all ability 11-16 school in Wirral and because of our
unique nature we serve a diverse community. We have seen an impressive rise in the numbers
of girls applying for a place at Prenton High School and with our highest ever number of
students on roll we are once again over-subscribed in September 2018.

We are continually striving to improve on our past performance and in 2017, 87.4% of our
girls achieved a 9-4 grade in English, 67.2% achieved a 9-4 grade in Maths at GCSE and 29%
of our students achieved the EBacc at grade 4+. We are very proud of our results which are
a credit to the staff, students and their parents/carers, but we continue to strive for the best
possible outcomes for all of our students. Our priorities are to build on the school’s
considerable strengths, to further raise standards and to continue to improve the quality of
life for our students and the school community.

Our school buildings and facilities are excellent following a major re-build and refurbishment
under the PFI scheme. Visitors comment on the ‘lovely atmosphere’ in our school and the
feeling of calm and order; the girls really respect their environment and take pride in their
appearance and uniform.

I hope that when you have read all of the information in this pack you will want to join us at
Prenton High School for Girls and play a part in making a difference to the life aspirations and
opportunities available to the students we teach.

Application packs are available on our school website www.prentonhighschool.co.uk or via e-
mail mchughk@prentonhighschool.co.uk. The closing date for applications is Friday 15 June
at 12 noon; interviews will be held w/c Monday 18 June 2018.

I look forward to receiving your completed application form and supporting letter, outlining
how you believe you can fulfil the requirements of the post, (maximum 2 sides of A4).

Thank you for your interest. I look forward to hearing from you.
Yours faithfully

Lisa Ayling
Headteacher
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